
 
Announcement 03/05/2018 
 
Ingredient Update to Neocate Syneo Infant and Neocate Infant 
Neocate is reformulating Neocate Syneo Infant and Neocate Infant to have a calcium and 
phosphorus salt blend with a more optimal solubility. There will be no changes to the look of 
the labels, size, or UPC. The updated formulas will be available in March/April of this year.  For 
further info please see announcement from Nutricia below. 
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March 1, 2018

RE: Ingredient update to  
Neocate® Syneo® Infant and Neocate® Infant

Dear Healthcare Professional,

At Nutricia, we are committed to providing the highest quality, innovative products and 
continuously review all of our formulations to ensure they best meet the nutritional needs 
of patients who use Neocate products. 

We would like to inform you of an update to Neocate Syneo Infant and Neocate Infant. In 
order to optimize solubility, we have modified our calcium and phosphorus salt blend. The 
total levels of calcium and phosphorus in Neocate Syneo Infant and Neocate Infant remain 
the same as in the previous formulations.

As part of this update, we took the opportunity to revise our labels to more closely reflect 
current language used on other infant formulas, including how thiamin is declared and the 
format of standard precautions.

The updated formulas will be available starting at the end of March for Neocate Syneo Infant 
and starting mid-April for Neocate Infant. All codes and reimbursement instructions are 
unchanged. Clinical use of the products, mixing instructions and dilution remain the same.

We expect the majority of patients to transition without issue. As always, our trained team 
of Nutrition Specialists is ready to support you and your patients. 

Most importantly, you can continue to rely on Neocate to provide the same safety and 
effectiveness you have come to know over the last 20 years.

If you have any questions, please reach out to your Neocate representative or 
contact our Nutrition Specialists at 1-800-NEOCATE (1-800-636-2283), option 2 or 
NutritionServices@Nutricia.com.

Sincerely, 

Steven Yannicelli, PhD, RD 
Vice President Medical and Scientific Affairs
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